#185-22

Nathan Giacalone

From: Carol Moore

Sent: Monday, March 7, 2022 9:28 AM
To: Nathan Giacalone

Subject: FW: late file docket item

Hi Nathan,

We added this to the docket for tonight:
Referred to Programs & Services Committee

#185-22 Requesting a discussion with CGR, authors of the Community Needs Assessment

COUNCILORS Albright and Krintzman requesting a presentation and discussion with CGR, the
authors of the Community Needs Assessment, regarding findings and recommendations on
Newton needs. In the last term, the City Council docketed a request to hear from each
department and how they support people in need, including, immigrants, seniors, disabled
individuals, families and families with adult disabled children. As this discussion never occurred
this presentation would reestablish the need for this discussion between the Council and the
Administration.

From: Susan Albright <susansophia.albright@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, March 7, 2022 8:46 AM

To: Carol Moore <cmoore@newtonma.gov>

Cc: Joshua Krintzman <jkrintzman@newtonma.gov>
Subject: late file docket item

[DO NOT OPEN links/attachments unless you are sure the content is safe. ]

Carol - Would you late file this docket item.lIt is timely because we just found out that the report was
delivered - so we should act quickly.

COUNCILORS Albright and Krintzman requesting a presentation and discussion with CGR, the authors of

the Community Needs Assessment, regarding findings and recommendations on Newton needs. In the last
term, the City Council docketed a request to hear from each department and how they support people in
need, including, immigrants, seniors, disabled individuals, families and families with adult disabled children.
As this discussion never occurred this presentation would reestablish the need for this discussion between
the Council and the Administration.

Susan Albright, President
Newton City Council
Councilor-at-Large Ward 2





